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Capitol and Historical Museum Visit

Monday, December 2nd
9:25am-2:35pm   

Our field trip to our State Capitol Building and the Historical Museum is NEXT MONDAY (the day after Thanksgiving Break).  
· All students and chaperones will need to bring a disposable sack lunch and a disposable drink (no lunch boxes, plastic or glass containers please).

· Be sure to have your child wear walking shoes, a warm jacket, a hat and gloves.  We will do a lot of walking, and we’ll be walking in the cold from the Capitol to the Historical Museum.

· We will NOT be bringing backpacks on this trip, so please do not bring anything that you may break or lose.  Cameras are fine to bring.  However, students will be responsible for their own items and teachers and chaperones will not be held accountable.

· If you volunteered to chaperone, please arrive at school no later than 9:10am so we can go over procedures before we leave.  All chaperones will ride the bus with the students and stay with their groups for the entirety of the trip.
Please contact me with any questions regarding this Social Studies field trip.  Mr. Dye, Miss Stasiak, and I are looking forward to an educational and fun day!

Mary Wever

Wever_mk@elps.us
